
   

   

    

 

 

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 CHAPTER NEWS, EVENTS AND ARTICLES of t 

 

Wild Game Dinner  

and Auction 
January 25, 2014  

Auction donations needed! 
  

This is our chapterôs premier social and fundraising event, and we count 

on donations from members to be offered as auction items. 

  

$20.00 tickets will be limited to  
150 attendees.  

Please keep an eye out for emails regarding ticket 
sales.   

Please leave items on the lower floor of the main clubhouseñbehind the 
bar. Labels for items are on the wall next to the office door. Please put 

your names on these labels and place them on items. No exercise or 
computer equipment, please. 

  
  

For more information, contact Berle Cherney 

berle@berlecherney.com  301-942-4949 
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IMPORTANT NOTICE  

Chapter and Range Orientation Classes are now offered only by appointment; please contact 

Jean Aker at 301-330-9468 for information and an appointment.  

 
 Membership note   

 

THANK YOU TO ALL who have supported the Chapter Dues Renewal efforts!  

 

Please know, some have volunteered on multiple occasions; which, although this makes each project run 

smoother since less instruction is required, it also tends to put the same people helping over and over again.  

 

A Lick & Stick Party was held after the 11/20 GM meeting that allowed Probation Member Kevin Kittka to 

earn General Work Credits for this event.  Additionally, kind assistance was given by Cherie Aker, Barbara 

Crooks and Steve  Lefebvre that night.   

 

On Sunday, 11/21, Wendy & Joe Smith kindly assisted with another leg of this mail-out project. 

 

Mash & Mary Esfanaji kindly gave of their time Wednesday-12/6.   

 

We had another  L&S Party Saturday - 12/7 for which Cherie Aker and Steve Peck gave of their precious time.  

Later, that evening, Wendy Smith and Ken Lefebvre assisted with pulling cards for National, as well.  

 

"It takes a villageé" 

 

Thank you everyone! 

 

- Judy Riley 

Membership Secretary 

 

 

From the green shed (Guy Wright) 

 

It was kind of a raw day.  Cloudy skies, a little cool, and a mist kept coming and going.  In spite of this the 

turnout was very good. 

 

Al Goldschmidts and his two sons, Aleks and Andy, led a group working on the rifle range sound barrier.  Bub 

Gates and others completed the team. 

 

Ken Lefebvre and some volunteers installed new window air conditioners in the Rathskellar to replace ones that 

had failed.  The biggest of the two is really a window heat pump so the Rathskellar now has an additional 

heating source.  Mash and Mary spent a good part of the morning designing and building support brackets for 

the new window heat pump. 

 

Dave Goldberg and a crew spent the morning clearing invasive plants from the perimeter of the new field 

archery range. 

 

Joe and Wendy helped out in the green shed to hand out work assignments.  And regulars JD, Karyn, and Kevin 

showed up to help out in several different areas. 

 



 

 

Ken Lefebvre also brought his skid loader and spent some time spreading and smoothing out the large size 

gravel that will form the base of the field archery access road and parking area. 

 

The rifle and pistol range got its usual cleaning, and the skeet and trap houses were restocked with a couple of 

pallets of clay birds and was also tidied up.   

 

Well done to all!   

 

We are now coming to the time of year when work tends to slow down as the temperature gets colder and we 

move through the holidays of November, December, and January.  Our next maintenance day happens on 

December 22nd.  It is the weekend before Christmas but if you can come out - please do. 

 

If we have snow or sleet that requires us to cancel a maintenance day, membership meeting, orientation, or 

other scheduled activity, we will send a email as soon as the decision is made.  The closure will be reflected on 

the online club calendar - so always check the calendar if you are in doubt. 

 

Thanks again to all who attended.  See you next month at the green shed. 

 

 

 

Conservation (Jim Piateski) (photos by Kim Knox) 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a nice turnout at the Pigtail Recreation Area on November 16
th
 for tree planting an invasive removal. 

 Photos depict cage making and planting of native species surrounding the Tridelphia Reservoir. Many of our 

members using public water will be drinking from this reservoir . We have been planting trees and removing 

invasives from this area for about 10 years now. 



 

 

 
 

Skeet  and Trap (Bob Cooley) 

                                   IWLA SHOTGUN RANGE ROSTER 2014                                   
 

January 2014 
 

Sat       1/4         Tim Mulreany, Gary Green 
 

Sun      1/5         Steve Rowcroft, Stephen Meyers 

 

Sat       1/11        Jim Arnold, Kieth Kosian  

 

Sun      1/12        Hank Williams, Mike Webb 

       

Sat       1/18        Mike Bowen, Roman Drews 

 

Sun      1/19       Joel Gross, John Davis 

      

Sat       1/25       Robin Dixon, Glenn Hubert 

 

Sun      1/26       Bob Poth, Dave Stevenson    

 


